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Monthly membership meetings are the 4™ Friday via ZOOM and the 2™
Saturday in person.

The next Zoom based meeting will be Friday, April 26th at 7:30 PM. For security
reasons, members must write an e-mail to info@nyrre.org to request an invitation
by 6:30 PM the day of the meeting. The invitation will yield a ZOOM link or
telephone number which changes every month, and will be disseminated a few
days prior to the virtual meeting. Please call 516-660-1972 if you cannot access
the meeting.

Our April 26th program will feature the best of the New York Botanical Gardens
Holiday Season Model Train show. Steve Kalka will present highlights of this
model train layout spectacular. Slides taken at other model railroad display
venues will round out the evening's entertainment.

The following Zoom based membership monthly meeting will be scheduled for
Friday, May 24th at 7:30 pm.

The next in person meetings will be Saturday, April 13th and May 10th at 1 PM.
Railroad film entertainment will be shown at The Williamson Library in Grand
Central Terminal from 1 PM to 3 PM. You must make reservations by calling Mike
Vitiello at 914-309-5752 by the night before. Members may bring one guest. Meet
at the entrance to Track 23 on the Upper Level of Grand Central Terminal by 1 PM.




